
 

 

We are very excited to be holding our 
‘When I Grow Up…Week’ during the 
first week of half term. The aim of the 
week is to ensure that our pupils are 
aware of all the opportunities that 
await them and to think more about 
how they can achieve their goals.   
To launch the week, on Monday 
6th November (the first day back after half term), the children are 
invited to come to school dressed as the person they’d like to be 
when they grow up!   
They can be as obvious or as subtle as they’d like with their outfit 
but please don’t spend lots of money on costumes. They’ll need 
to be ready to explain their choice to their class in a Show and 
Tell type situation! If you have any questions, please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Singalong – Friday 17th November 

Can the children and staff at Bewdley Primary raise £400 by 

singing for 400 minutes in just one day? 

Well, that’s the challenge we’ve set ourselves! On Friday, 17th 

November, we’re going to attempt to spend 400 minutes singing 

non-stop to raise money for Children in Need. We’ll be taking it 

in turns to sing well-known songs, nursery rhymes, pop songs, 

Christmas songs and anything else we can think of to help us to 

smash our target. Children are welcome to wear non-uniform on 

that day. To sponsor us, please use the following link: 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?sh

opid=12294 

 
Odd Socks Day – Monday 13th November 

Odd Socks Day, which is on Monday 13th November, marks the 

start of Anti-Bullying Week. On this day, children are asked to 

come to school wearing usual school uniform but with odd socks! 

It’s an opportunity to encourage people to express themselves 

and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all unique!  
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